

Devon County Indoor Bowls Association

Executive Officer Appointments Important Procedural Statement for the Executive Meeting (27/03/23)

YOU WILL HAVE SEEN THE LIST OF NOMINATIONS FOR OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS POSTED ON THE WEBSITE TOGETHER WITH THE AGENDA FOR THE EXECUTIVE MEETING ON MONDAY 27TH MARCH.

THERE WILL BE SEVERAL NEW PEOPLE GOING INTO VERY IMPORTANT POSITIONS FOR THE COUNTY.

IT IS THEREFORE ESSENTIAL THAT A FINAL RATIFICATION VOTE ON NOMINATIONS, ALLOWANCES AND FEES IS TAKEN AT THIS MEETING, THEREBY ALLOWING THE NEW OFFICERS TIME TO PREPARE FOR NEXT SEASON.

IT IS IMPOSSIBLE TO WAIT FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING IN SEPTEMBER, AS THIS WOULD NOT ALLOW THE OFFICERS THE NECESSARY TIME REQUIRED TO PREPARE.

WOULD ALL CLUBS NOTE AND ADVISE THEIR REPRESENTATIVES ATTENDING THE MEETING TO BE AWARE OF THIS FINAL VOTE PLEASE.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION.

KEN BRENCHLEY
DCIBA SECRETARY